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Ordinance No. 250637

From AL <Ksohead19@yahoo.com>
Date Wed 8/13/2025 5:12 PM
To Public Testimony <Public.Testimony@kcmo.org>

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the sender address before replying or clicking links.

To whom it may concern:

I fully support amending this ordinance as I have witnessed the increase in bird and pollinator activity in my own lawn. We bought our house in the northland
in 2020 and it was completely covered in grass with no signs of pollinators or birds.  A month ago I counted over 15 bees on my hoary vervain plants and just
this morning saw monarch butterflies, goldfinches, and hummingbirds feasting on my plants.

The educational seminars, vouchers, and overall support from the city of Kansas City to amend this ordinance would further increase the number of pollinators
and birds in our area but also beautify the city while providing pollution and water run-off control.

Thank you for considering this!

Anna Lisa Lawton
6007 NW 92nd Terr
KCMO 64514
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